
 

Addendum #4  

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS: FCRTA MAINTENANCE FACILITY PROJECT IN SELMA 

DATE OF ADDENDUM #4: November 30, 2021 

This addendum has been issued to address questions and concerns received during the pre-

proposal meeting with bidders regarding increased construction costs.  

1. Due to the increase in construction costs, if the current budget of $10,290,562 does not 

provide the DBE with enough funding to include all of the scope detailed in the project 

description, the DBE may propose additional phases in order to complete the entire 

project description and scope of services. This phasing may allow the DBE to propose 

what can be included with the current budget in Phase I and propose what additional 

costs might be required in Phase II or Phase III. This phasing is optional and is at the 

DBE’s discretion. 

 

 

 


